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President's Message:
Last meeting of the year.  The CO-OPA has no 
meeting in December.  Attend our monthly 
meeting on November 21st, this third Thursday 
of the month, to check off one last TODO item 
for the year. 

 Head to the usual location at the Bend Builders 
Assist hanger, 63030 Powell Butte Road, on the 
south west corner of KBDN, at 6pm.  Bring 
your own dinner, and we’ll eat right away 
before food get cold.  As always, many thanks 
go out to Mike Robertson, and Mike Wissing, 
for letting us use their space.

Surprisingly, the forecast for our Fly-out day, 
the coming Saturday, is now Partly Cloudy, 
small chance of rain, and winds 5 to 11 mph.  
Will anyone’s plane be dried out enough by 
then for a Fly-out?

October Fly-out:
The weather for our October Fly-out was 
wonderful, but the pilots were either busy, or 
their airplanes were down for maintenance.   
We drowned our misery in the sweet syrup of 
breakfast at Palmer’s Cafe on 3rd street.

Calendar:
21 November – Monthly Meeting
23 November -- Monthly Fly-out

December – NO Monthly Meeting

16 January – Monthly Meeting
18 January – Monthly Fly-out

Newsletter Inputs:
Please send comments and story ideas to:
gem@rellim.com 

Current and past CO-OPA newsletters, are on 
our website at: 

https://co-opa.org 
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